
NORTH SYRACUSE CENTRAL SCHOOLS 
HEALTH SERVICES 

 
 
 
Date:  December 16th, 2021                                  
 
FIRST NOTICE 
 
 New York State Law requires a physical on all children in Kindergarten,1st, 3rd, 5th, 
7th, 11th grade along with all NEW students to the district.  
 
 *Due to the COVID 19 Pandemic those students who were unable to obtain a 
health examination in the required grade during the 2020-2021 school year will need to 
provide a completed health examination certificate from a private healthcare provider for 
the past school year to be considered complete. This would be current grades 2, 4, 6, 8, 
and 12 (Health Examination form dated 9/1/2019-current date), in addition to grades K, 1, 
3, 5, 7, 11 (Health Examination form dated 9/1/2020- current). If those students are unable 
to provide proof, they will be scheduled for a school physical. 
 
 If your child is in grade K, 1,3, 5, 7, 11 or new to the district this school year and 
has had a private physical dated 9/1/20 to present, please send in a copy of the 
physical or have the child’s physician fax a copy, (including the date) to your child’s 
health office. 
  
 If your child is in grade 2, 4, 6, 8, 12 or new to the district during the 2020-2021 
school year and has had a private physical dated 9/1/2019 to present, please send in a 
copy of the physical or have the child’s physician fax a copy, (including the date) to your 
child’s health office. 
  
 If you have a doctor’s appointment for a physical in the near future, please send 
me a written statement with the APPOINTMENT DATE, PHYSICIAN’S NAME and 
PHONE NUMBER. 
 
________   If you would like your child to be scheduled for a school physical, please put 
your initials on the above line AND RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR SCHOOL NURSE. 
 
 School Physicals will be scheduled Spring 2022 
 
*Without evidence of such exam (receipt of the physician signed physical form), 
the school is responsible for performing an exam, free of charge.*  
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